
Burley Bulletin Board

Wagtails and Robins have been creating lots in their woodworking area and are now running low on wood, so if you have or
could get hold of any offcuts of wood or pieces of timber please could we have them for our woodworking area. We also need
some more nails and screws, if you are able to donate a box of nails or screws that would be very much appreciated.



Here are a few photos of the children enjoying themselves today !



Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are very excited to be partnering with Pop-Up Bookshop and the Great Big Read initiative

again to fundraise for new books to benefit all children at Burley Primary School.

Over the last 18 months we have raised a phenomenal £700 extra books through our reading

events and book fairs!

We are now looking forward to celebrating World Book Day in March and sharing everything we

love about reading for pleasure and books!

PRE-LOVED BOOK FAIR

The children can build their home library by visiting a pupil-only pre-loved book fair held during

the school day. All pre-loved books are kindly donated from our wider community, with a wide

selection of titles to choose from.

The Great Big Read team will visit Burley Primary School on Tuesday 5th March during school

hours.

Throughout the day, all pupils will visit the book fair to select a pre-loved title to keep at home!

We ask for a suggested donation of £2 per child towards school book fundraising. This event is

fully inclusive and donations are optional - all children will join in the fun! You are welcome to

contribute a higher amount to this initiative should you wish to do so. Donations can made via;

● Cash on the day (mark envelope to ‘Great Big Read’)

● PayPal at this link: https://bit.ly/3oE87VN (select ‘Burley Primary School’ from drop down)

● 100% of children receive a book to keep at home!

● 100% donations benefit Burley Primary School with extra books!



PRE-LOVED BOOK DONATIONS

We are now collecting high-quality pre-loved children’s books towards our pre-loved book fair.

● We especially need: chapter/fiction titles, plus non-fiction, suited for ages 6+ (Y 1 upwards)

● Books can be fiction / non-fiction / activity (no used stickers / drawn-in books)

● No torn or missing pages please!

● Please bring book donations to school marked ‘Great Big Read’ by Friday 9th February.

Lauren Carey & Fern Giles

English Leads; The Federation of Burley & Sopley Primary School



February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Burley Busy Bees Afterschool Clubs in Spring Term 2

Due to the overwhelming success of the clubs this term we have decided to stay the same so we

are offering the following afterschool clubs next half term :-

Tuesdays – LEGO CLUB - £24.00 per child (£4.00 for 6 weeks)

Wednesdays – GENERAL AFTERSCHOOL CLUB - £4.00 per child

We offer arts and crafts or board games or generally whatever the children feel like doing on the

day !

Thursdays – ART CLUB - £30.00 per child (£5.00 for 6 weeks)

We will be making Spring and Easter themed arts and crafts

All children receive a snack and a drink.

Places are limited to 10 children per club and are bookable via Scopay from now. Lego and Art Club

should appear under the ‘Trips and Events’ tab on your child’s Scopay account. Please reserve your

child’s space today to avoid disappointment.

Kindest regards

Lynsey and Clare

Burley Busy Bee Co-Ordinators





Please come to our curriculum presentations to see what your
child is currently learning and what is planned for the future




